
          Date: 3-15-12 
Lodi Music Boosters                      

 
Meeting called by:  Lori Statz 

 

In attendance:  Dawn Karls, Lori Statz, Barb Liegel, Rae Senger and Cathy Treinen 

 
Secretary’s Report:                      Presenter:  Cathy Treinen 

Discussion: 

 

Approved:  Rae Senger   Second: Lori Statz 

 
Treasurer’s Report:  Not Present 

 
Balance as of today’s meeting: __________ 

Student account balance as of today’s meeting:  _________ 

 
Discussion:   

Approved:  ______________     Second:  _______________________ 

 

Department Requests: 

 
Primary School – 

 
Elementary School –       Department chairs not present 
 

Middle School –  

 
High School –  

 
Discussion: 

 



Fund Raising:  Fine Arts Night:  Cathy or Lori will take Chalk board over to ES to be used 

as a way to display costs of hotdogs, Culvers Cart, etc…  Cathy will bring moneybox and 
money to start with.  Cathy will email LMB parents to see if anyone is able to help that 

night.  Scips Order Form-  Cathy will ask Lynne for Scrips binder back.  We would like to 
have order form available for Fine Arts Night on Thursday, March 22.  Scrips program was 

discussed. Cathy will check with Lynne to see if money is available to purchase 20 Kwik 

Trip cards at $25 ea.  We will have to get a system down so that people can count on:  
Having order forms available, customer fills out form and pays for Scrips cards.  Cathy 

will order Scrips cards.  Parents or students will pick up cards.   
 

Brat Stand:  Lori said that we do have one Brat Stand date reserved and she will report 
back with that date. 

 

Jazz Dinner:  Cathy is working on getting two more parents for the kitchen and getting 
student workers and wait staff.  Jerry Hurley is providing the trailer to haul the dishes 

from the church and Cathy has emailed him regarding trays and tray stands.  Cathy will 
check with Natures Way when they open regarding the potted flowers.  Rae asked that 

Cathy give the HS office staff Jazz Dinner tickets to sell.  Rae will add Jazz Dinner to the 

Community Calendar. 
 

Open Mic:  Lori said that open mic went well and that the students had a good time.  
There was around 15 students present. 

 
Instrument Sale:  Lenny Wilkosz wishes we would do a drive for donation.  Lori is  

wondering if we could have a drop off at a local bank?  Dawn Karls is wondering if we 

could do it like donating school supplies?  More conversation to follow. 
 

New Business: Jerry Hurley needs to resign from VP-Choral.  He definitely wants to be 
involved, but just can not be on the board at this time.  Re-org of the following positions 

will be:  VP Choral – Rae Senger, VP Band- Barb Liegel-Breunig 

 
Barb Liegel will scan the bylaws and get out to board to see what needs to be updated. 

 
Summer Scholarship:  We need to have the Summer Scholarship promoted more.  

Perhaps an insert in a concert program. 

 
LeAnne Kramer was in Lodi Enterprise for Music Student Spotlight.  LMB has been getting 

good press on this. 
 

Senior Scholarships:  Cathy will make copies w/o names of the scholarship applications.  
She will then drop applications off to Lori’s home.  Lori, Barb, Dawn and Rae will be on 

the committee to chose a recipient of the LMB scholarship. 

 
Motion to Adjourn at 8:30 PM 

 
First: Senger   Second: Liegel 


